Hi Everyone

Do hope you are all feeling back in the swing of things despite the sudden and rather late
appearance of Winter!

I thought 1 would let you know what FAPS events will be happening this term so that they
can hopefully find a place in all your diaries.

We will be continuing with Football Teas on the relevant thursdays so please sign up on the
rota to make a batch of cakes/ biscuits (approx 20 individual portions). It would be great if
you could star your name if you are happy to help serve.

Do please hold onto good quality items that you no longer need as we will be re-running the
‘Bags of Support’ scheme which raises money for the school while reducing landfill and
helping a number of worthy projects abroad. Details to follow.

With some fantastic prizes already secured, watch out for raffle tickets for our Mother's Day
Raffle which will be drawn after school on Friday 4th March.

While the days are still short we thought it would be fun to hold a couple of Movie Nights.
We will hold one for children (4 years and older) on Friday 5th February at the Ashurst
Village Hall (straight after school) and one for us grown ups on Friday 18th March at
Wiston Village Hall.

Do look out for a flyer in the school bags shortly with details of tickets etc

Last but by no means least we are excited that artist (and parent) Julia White has kindly said
she will run a Card-Making Print Workshop for the children on Friday 11th March. The
children will leave with a pack of cards that they can sell (to you, or others) to raise money
for FAPS themselves.

There are opportunities to help with all/any of these events so do get in touch if a particular
one interests you. Thank you in advance for your support and look forward to all the fun this
term has in store!

Kirsty Goring
(Friends of Ashurst School Chair)



